
OGBES Families and Staff! Welcome to Week 12!

Welcome to the month of November! Our Teddy Bears

will learn all about “Gratitude”, feeling thankful about

family and friends, and showing thankfulness to others!

As a reminder, school is closed for students on Tuesday,

November 7th for Caregiver/Teacher Conferences.

Please communicate with your teacher to select a

conference time ASAP. Forms were sent home last week,

make sure you have submitted it back to your child’s

teacher.

As we consider what to be thankful for, I must share

that I am very thankful for all of you. We are making

great progress with our Attendance goal for the year,

reducing chronic absenteeism by 20% from last

school year. Thank you for ensuring our Teddy Bears

arrive to school on time, every day! Please review

the November Edition of the Counselors' Corner

which speaks more to our Attendance expectation

and celebrations! 

The Southside Schools are hosting a block party on

Saturday, November 18, 2023. Please mark your

calendars and plan to join OGBES and feeder schools

as we celebrate our communities and each other for

the month of Gratitude!

Let’s make it a great week to Learn, Love, and Grow @

the Grove!
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Welcome to Week 12

Are you a P.O.P. Star? If you
were in attendance and signed
the attendance sheets (paper
or electronic) at any of our
school events so far, you are
automatically registered as a
“Partner of the Principal!” I
appreciate the support you
have shown for OGBES, and
want to acknowledge your
participation in our many
events this year. Your name will
be entered for each event you
attended into this Friday’s
drawing for a gift card.  Stay
tuned!
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TEACHER OF THE YEAR!
MS. BRYANTSchool Hours:

7:45 - 2:40 PM

Doors OPEN:
7:30 am

Office Closes
daily @2:10 pm

No Early
Dismissal after
2:10 pm as we
prepare for the
2:40 dismissal

Follow OGBES on All Socials

@PrincipalDraper

@OBGES Teddy Bears

@LDraper

@OBGES_teddybears

@PrincipalDraper

2409 Webber Avenue
Richmond, VA  23224

804-780-5008 (office)
804-370-7640 (cell)


